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Rising 9th Grade Information

To:  Parent(s) / Guardian(s) of Holly Springs HS (455) General

Dear Golden Hawks,

The 2017-18 school year is quickly approaching and we are excited that you will be joining us as Golden Hawks at
Holly Springs High School in the upcoming school year!  At HSHS, we believe in frequent communication so that you
can stay engaged and informed.  This message shares some information about ways your student can begin to get
involved in the coming school year.

Golden Hawk Athletics
We invite all 9th graders to join us at Holly Springs High on May 17 for an Athletics Open House.  This event is
designed to give students and parents information about team tryouts in the fall and summer workouts.  Check
out this site for more information or contact Athletic Director Rod Whitesell (rwhitesell@wcpss.net) for more
information.

HSHS Choral Program
If your student signed up for the school choral program in 2017-18, please be sure to take a moment to fill out
this quick survey for our Choral Director, Mrs. Patchett.  This will help her to keep in touch as the school year
approaches.  You are welcome to visit the Choral Website or email Mrs. Patchett (jpatchett@wcpss.net) with
questions.

Flight Academy / 9th Grade Orientation
We hope all 9th grade families will save the date for Thursday, August 10 for Flight Academy - our student-led
9th grade orientation session.  It is at this event that students will see their class schedule for the first time.  For
any questions about this event, please contact 9th Grade Assistant Principal Doug Poppe (dpoppe@wcpss.net)
or Dean of Students Alan Ellington (aellington@wcpss.net).
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We hope you enjoy a wonderful end to the school year.  Keep in mind that we will post information relevant to starting
high school on the HSHS Rising 9th Grade Information website throughout the summer.  If we can be of any service to
you to make it a smooth and successful transition to high school, please do not hesitate to let us know.  You are
welcome to email or use the online form to submit questions or feedback.

All the best and Go Hawks!

Brian Pittman, Principal
Holly Springs High School

Reminders  

May 17  |  Athletics Open House
August 10  |  Flight Academy - 9th Grade Orientation
August 22  |  Open House / Meet the Teacher Event
August 28  |  First Official Day as a GOLDEN HAWK!  School Starts!

Wake County Public School System would like to continue connecting with you via email. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger
service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

If you unsubscribe in error, send an email from the email account used to smsubscribe@wcpss.net and indicate you would like to reactivate email messages. 

/ 

https://domino2.wcpss.net/mail/2/27765164.nsf/($Inbox)/76D...

2 of 2 4/23/17, 2:37 PM


